
Newsletter 22nd April 2022 

It’s good to see everyone again, hopefully  everyone is rested 
and ready for a busy summer term ahead. 

May we take this opportunity to remind parents that as the 
weather gets warmer the children will need to have sun screen 
applied in the mornings and they must bring a hat with them to 

school.   Don’t forget to bring a bottle of water too. 

The children have had 
a good first week back 

with many of  them 
enjoying lessons in 

forest school where 
they have been bug 
hunting and finding 

out about the hazards 
found in the forest.  

Learning about leader-
ship through games 

and even enjoying hot 
chocolate made out in 

the forest. 



Year 4 having fun while learning 
in the Forest. 



 

 

Information for families from Halton Healthy Schools 





The school choir is taking part in  this concert, it will be an exciting experience for them as they will be performing 
alongside two other local, talented groups—the H’arts and Voices Choir and Warrington Concert Band.  

The programme will include a variety of well known music. 

My aim in organising this concert is to give the children an experience they will never forget, performing to a live  

audience, on a large stage with other talented musicians in a lovely venue.  In addition, money raised from the concert 
will help to buy much needed sound and lightning equipment for the school hall for future productions. It has become 

customary for us to put on a ‘good show’ at the end of the year which is enhanced by good sound and lightning equipment 
These items are expensive and a luxury that is beyond the school budget.  

 

Please come and support us in this event, hopefully it will be a night to remember! 

 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 
 

 

                    

  

   SMILE AWARDS    

 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 
26th April    Yr 4 Holy Communioin preparation after school, collect from school at 4.15pm 

26th April   Cricket competition for selected pupils 

6th May   Yr 4 Rehearsal for Holy communion Mass, after school in CHURCH 

7th May   Yr 4 Holy Communion Mass at 11am at St John Fisher Church. 

9—12th May   yr 6 SATS 

9-11th May   Yr 4 Residential to Crosby Hall 

Week beginning 9th May Yr 5 Bikeability 

19th May   Choir singing at the Musical Extravaganza at the Foundry at 7.00pm 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?
pid=MTA101634&v=55.13 

 

 

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday before school (8.30am) Running club, years 4 and 6 

Tuesday after school  Multi skills for years 2 and 3 

Wednesday after school  Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Thursday before school (8.30am) Running club, years 3 and 5 

Thursday after school  Year 6 Sports Club with Mr Ray 

Friday lunchtime   French Club with Miss Brown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd  March 2022 

GENTLE REMINDER 

Can we please ask all drivers to be more vigilant around the school area. There is an increasing number of 
drivers that are driving up to the gate to drop children off and reversing in a small space. This is very 
dangerous and we have had two close calls this week.  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13

